
GREENLEE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
CLIFTON, ARIZONA 

 
September 30, 2015 

 
The Greenlee County Board of Supervisors met on this date in Special session in the 
Board Meeting Room, 2nd floor Courthouse Annex, Clifton, Arizona, with the following 
members present: David Gomez, Chairman (telephonically); Ron Campbell, Member; 
and Robert Corbell, Member. Also present were Deborah K. Gale, County 
Administrator, and Yvonne Pearson, Clerk of the Board. 
 
Chairman Gomez called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. and Supervisor Campbell led 
those present in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The Board convened into Work Session regarding participation in El Moro de Cumpas 
or consideration of the sale of county horse race dates. Ms. Gale stated that she has 
some questions that need to be answered on the funding of horse races in the Spring. 
Supervisor Campbell expressed concerns stating that the County is not prepared to 
have horse races in April 2016. He does not want the races to fail and feels that the 
County needs more time to prepare and be successful and sell the race dates to help 
with funding. Supervisors Corbell and Gomez echoed the concerns of Supervisor 
Campbell and both agreed that racing should be postponed to 2017 to be better 
prepared. 
 
The Board reconvened into special session. 
 
Supervisor Campbell moved to sell Greenlee County’s horse race dates for April 2016 
and move forward with cost estimates to make the necessary facility repairs needed to 
be able to race in 2017. Supervisor Corbell seconded the motion and it passed 
unanimously. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board of Supervisors, the meeting 
was adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 
 

APPROVED: /s/ David Gomez, Chairman 
 

ATTEST: /s/ Yvonne Pearson 
  Clerk of the Board 
  


